
From: City of Whittier <noreply@cityofwhittier.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 10:22 AM
To: Website Feedback <website-feedback@cityofwhittier.org>
Subject: Feedback for Whittier, CA

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

You have received this feedback from Carolyn Brucken < carolyn.brucken@gmail.com > for the
following page: 

https://www.cityofwhittier.org/government/whittier-transparent/greenleaf-promenade

While I support improving this area, it does not need to happen at the cost of trees which are vital to
health and well-being of us all. Please take the time to find alternatives. I am truly appalled at short
sided and selfish decision to destroy the trees lining Greenleaf and it will shape how I vote and
support the town of Whittier
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